
3 October 2024  

 

 

 

 By email:   
 
 

Tēnā koe , 

Official Information Act request 

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) which we 
received on 27 September 2024. 

You said: 

I kindly request the following information under the Official Information Act:  
  

• The number of directly employed staff currently working at your 
public service department, departmental agency, or wider state 
sector entity. 

• The number of directly employed staff and their positions who earn 
less than $27.80 per hour (excluding all allowances or overtime 
rates). 

Response to your request 

Te Mana Whakaatu—Classification Office currently employs 25 staff (23.5 FTE). 

No staff are paid less than $27.80 per hour. 

Publication of response 

This response may be published on the Classification Office’s website.  If it is 
published there, your personal information will be redacted. 

Right of review 

You have the right to make a complaint and seek a review by the Ombudsman of 
this response under section 28(3) of the OIA.  Information about this process is 
available at ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

 

https://www.classificationoffice.govt.nz/about/documents-and-reports/#Responses%20to%20Official%20Information%20Act%20requests
https://legislation.govt.nz/act/public/1982/0156/latest/DLM65654.html
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/


  

 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in our mahi. 

 

Ngā mihi nui, 
Te Mana Whakaatu—Classification Office 




